
 

 

Memorandum 21:54 
 
Date: September 16, 2021 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Election Day is 4 Days Away 
 

 
 
Member associations have four more days to engage in CAUT’s For Our Future federal election 
campaign, calling for strong federal leadership that highlights the need for increased investments in 
post-secondary education and research to boost Canada’s post-pandemic recovery. 
 
Here are three things your association and your members can do over the next four days: 
 

(1) Visit ourfuture.caut.ca and send a message to candidates running in your riding to 
make post-secondary education a priority. 

(2) Share our party platform summary on key issues using the attached shareable and learn 
more about the policy issues here.  

(3) Use our organizing guide to plan a final pre-election event (e.g., Twitter storm, Zoom 
phone bank etc.) 

 
If your association is interested in engaging members in the For Our Future campaign and 
promoting post-secondary issues in the last week of this federal election, please contact 
organize@caut.ca.  

https://ourfuture.caut.ca/
https://ourfuture.caut.ca/issues
https://ourfuture.caut.ca/organizing_guide
mailto:organize@caut.ca

